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Non-Uniform: Bottles, sweets, money: Friday 28th June 
To help the Summer Celebration, we are having a non-uniform day tomorrow Friday 28th 
June when we are asking that the children bring donations of sweets, chocolates, 
bottles or £1. 

 

PTFA Summer Celebration: Thur 11th July 3pm-4.30pm 
There will be stalls and games outside and in the hall. The Year 6 children have 

been actively involved in organising this event so we hope you will support them in 

trying to raise some money for school.   We would also be grateful for any parent 

helpers.   Please contact Rachel Von-kaenel if you can help. 

 

End of Year Pupil reports 
We will be emailing end of year pupil reports to parents, by Friday 12th July, using 

the email provided to us by you. If you wish the report to be sent to a different 

email address, or you wish to receive a hard copy instead, please contact the 

school office directly. 

 

 

 

 

 

PGL Adventure Weekend 
For children who are going to Boreatton Park in September, the final payment is 
due by tomorrow, Friday, 28th June.  The overall total that should then have 
been paid is £160.  If you are unsure what you have paid, please speak to Mrs 
Nicholls in the school office.  (Cheques made payable to Lancashire County 
Council). 

 

Parents of SEND children 
For parents and carers of children aged 5 years and up with Special Educational Needs:  Need a 
break from those 4 walls? Need company? Have a bit of spare time away from your children or 
grandchildren? Then you are all welcome to come along for a coffee/tea morning at Buttermere 
Community Centre on Tuesday 9th July from 10 till 11am. No charge, tea/coffee/biscuits provided. 
Parents/carers/grandparents only. 

P.T.O. 
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Attendance 
The classes who had the highest attendance, which includes attendance data 

from Thursday, 20th June to Wednedsay, 26th June were Maple and Acer 

with 97.6% each.  Well done Mr McGuinness’s and Miss Ainsworth’s classes.  

 

 
Reading At Home  
The class with the highest percentage last week was Rowan with 85%.  The 
percentages of reading certificates given were as follows:  

Rowan: 85%.  Redwood: 767%.  Willow: 72%.  Cherry: 70%.  Kiwi: 62%.  Maple:  55%  
Spruce:  55%.  Poplar:  44%.  Acer: 43%.  Rose:  43%.   Sycamore:  14%.   Well done 
readers in Mrs Robinson’s class. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Kidd     

HEADTEACHER 

 


